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December 31, 2016

Associate Roofing
21 Arnold Street
Braintree, MA 02184

Dear Mike,

I wanted to thank you again for all of the superior work that you have done for
the Martha’s Vineyard Preservation Trust in the past 15 years. You and your company
have been key to our efforts to preserve the island’s landmarks and we greatly
appreciate your professionalism and commitment.

Many of the Trust’s historic buildings are well protected today because of
Associate Roofing; the Old Whaling Church, Alley’s General Store, the Old Sculpin
Gallery, the Grange Hall, the Old West Tisbury Library and the Dr. Daniel Fisher House,
to name a few. Last year, you undertook the replacement of the roof at Union Chapel in
Oak Bluffs, which included the complicated restoration of the color banding on the
spire. In each project, it was a pleasure to work with your company. Also in each case,
the results have been flawless. Over the years, you have installed red cedar, yellow
cedar and asphalt shingle roofs, rubber membrane roofs and custom-fabricated copper
gutters. We have not had a single issue with any job you have done for the Trust.

Please feel free to list the Preservation Trust among your satisfied customers. In
terms of workmanship, follow-through, efficiency and value, Associate is the best
roofing contractor we have used — and we require the best for our unique properties.
I’'m happy to recommend your company without hesitation to anyone who needs a new
roof, no matter how large or complex the job.

President



